
General Conference 2024  
Follow-up and Testimony 
With Bishop Mark Webb

Sunday, October 6 at 3PM 
Lancaster Alliance Church 
210 Pitney Road, Lancaster PA 17601

Bishop Mark Webb

is a newly elected bishop of the Global Methodist Church.


Formerly bishop of Upper New York in the UMC,

Mark responded to the Spirit’s prompting to leave the UMC and 
provide much-needed leadership in the newly formed GMC. 

He has earned the respect of the church across the globe. 

He resides in Lititz, PA, and hopes to see the GMC take strong 
root in Eastern Pennsylvania. 


Bishop Webb will share his testimony of God’s presence and 
power revealed at the first General Conference of the GMC!

The GMC General Conferece: A Spirit-filled Beginning…


